
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: August 21, 2017                     
          
To:  Waiver Providers  
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Re:  Service Plan letters  
 
 
Effective 6/22/2017, all MyCare Waiver members received a letter when their service 
plan was updated. A copy of this letter was also be sent to the member’s primary care 
physician and waiver providers received a service approval letter to ensure they have 
the most up to date information on the services being provided. 
 
During this initial transition, you may have received multiple letters, however, this will 
decrease to only new/updated services.    
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